Tim Finkel has donated five wooden doors he carefully restored, valued at more than \$100. Doors may be part of the youth art program or configured as panels for art display.

Dawn Hewitt is donating at least 3 hours of her professional computer skills to make cards with artists' names and information about their art. Value \$60 min.

Bonie Bolen has already offered more than 90 minutes of consultation and numerous computer links for youth art ideas. Ever seen or hurled a seed bomb?

Joleen Powell, MC Art Dept. chair, has offered an opportunity for me to attend an April 20 student art show to select items by students who live within 50 miles of Marietta. She also is offering